
5/1/2023 

 

Tearman Spencer, City Attorney 
Office of City Attorney 
841 North Broadway, Room 716 
 

Attn:  Claim Section 

 

Subject: C.I. File No. 1029-8022-727 
   Communication from MARY HINKLE 
 

Dear Mr. Spencer: 

 

This letter is in response to a clarified address that was provided by Mary Hinkle during 5/1/23 Judiciary 
and Legislation Committee meeting: 

The original claim states, “The pothole was located in the street in front of 4404 W. Hampton Ave.”.  
Mary Hinkle had clarified during the meeting, however, that the reported damages occurred in front of 
4805 N. Sherman Blvd.    

Based off of the letter, Call Center records were searched from 01/18/2022 through 04/18/2022 
between the 4300 and 4500 blocks of W. Hampton Ave. We did not have prior knowledge of a road 
hazard for the within this segment prior to 04/18/2022. 

Based off of the meeting clarification, Call Center records were searched from 01/18/22 through 
04/18/2022 between the 4700 and 4900 blocks of N. Sherman Blvd.  One service request was found: 

Record No. Date of Call Date Patched Location 
       4780648         4/4/2022         4/4/2022                   4829 N. Sherman Blvd. 

The reported hazard was repaired in a reasonable amount of time, and before the reported damages on 
4/18/2022.   

If you have further questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Thomas Wangerin of my staff at 
414-286-2078. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kevin J. Muhs, PE, AICP 
City Engineer 
 


